
PAGE 2
Pool Registration Begins May 2
Learn more about fees, rules and regula-

tions
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Save the date:2022 History Fair

Mark your calendars for this historic event  

at Gloucester Township!

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the latest news 
in our community!

March 17, 2022

PAGE 3
Students from Bankbridge Center 

Visit GTPD

Officers give tour and show police equip-

ment to students!

Congratulations to Urban Air Adventure Park on their opening last 
week! The indoor trampoline and adventure park is a place “where kids 
of all ages (and kids at heart) can explore thrilling attractions, challenge 
their body and mind, and most importantly … have a blast!” They also 
host kids’ birthday parties and more! Urban Air is located at 611 Berlin 
Cross Keys Road, Gloucester Township, NJ.

Gloucester Township WELCOMES 
URBAN AIR ADVENTURE PARK!

https://www.urbanair.com/new-jersey-sicklerville/


Gloucester Township is happy to announce that Gloucester Township 
summer camps will be returning for Summer 2022! Camps will be avail-
able for children ages 3 through 8th grade.
Camps will run for 5 weeks- June 27 through July 28, Monday – Thurs-
day 9am -1pm. There will be no camp on July 4th.

Registration information including cost and locations will be posted in 
early April. Registration will be held after Memorial Day on our Com-
munity Pass website or in person at the Rec Center via Community Pass.

If you currently don’t have a CommunityPass account, please set one up 
HERE.

Gloucester Township Summer Camps at 
the Recreation Center are Back! Community Pool: 

Registration Begins May 2nd

The Gloucester Township Municipal Pool will open on May 28, 
2022 under current safety guidelines. The registration begins May 
2, 2022 at 8am and will continue until memberships fill.
All members will be required to show proof of Gloucester Township 
residency.

Pool Hours: 
Monday through Friday 12:00 PM – 8:00 PM
Saturdays & Sundays 11:00 AM – 6:00 PM

Swim lessons will be available to all pool members ages 3-12 
during weekday morning hours. Register online or in-person at the 
Gloucester Township Recreation Center.

Take the Camden County Breast Cancer Health Equity Sur-
vey to help the Breast Health Equity Collaborative understand 
what the barriers are to getting mammogram screenings in 
Camden County.

The Township will be holding a free community shred-
ding event on Saturday, May 21, 8 am-12 pm (or until 
the trucks are full prior to noon) at Camden County Col-
lege, Gloucester Township. 
Please note, the event is for Gloucester Township resi-
dents ONLY. A valid ID is required.

Mark Your Calendars for a 
Free Community Shred Day 

https://register.capturepoint.com/reg/login.cfm?cuBOCvvV0p4trnasCJNBkrfRqB5fA8M1ugTdgJwcwr%2BLxIFL2ZCtvf%2Fw
https://glotwp.com/department/recreation/pools-parks/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DMFYJQV?fbclid=IwAR16_UuxqT6Pmflae7sMw9fGKUR9dnqeFT2HzGJmvrcCOobK8bJlOH_-698


On Monday, Gloucester Township Police Department had a won-
derful group of visitors: David Harkins Jr and his classmates from 
the Bankbridge Schools Development Center! 
2022 is David Jr’s last year at Bankbridge Development Center 
and he requested his father, GTPD Chief David Harkins, to bring all 
his classmates over for this tour before he graduated. 
The students were given a full tour of our GTPD Headquarters as 
they checked out all the equipment of the Gloucester Township 
Police.

Bankbridge Development Center 
Students Visit GTPD SUMMER STAGE IS BACK!

Register now for Children’s Theatre, Apprentice, or MT 
Kidz.  For more information and to register CLICK HERE

23 DAYS UNTIL GT 5K RUN!
The Gloucester Township Day Scholarship Committee invites you 
to run with us in the 24th Annual Gloucester Township Scholarship 
5K Run and One Mile Walk on Saturday, April 9, 2022. 
Register now at GloTwp.com

https://mainstage.org/summer-stage-22/
https://glotwp.com/event/25th-annual-gloucester-township-day-5k-run/


Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

Join us at the Recreation Center on April 2nd for Easter Bun-

ny Brunch! 

Enjoy bagels, donuts, games, and more! The event starts at 

10am, Recreation Center ( 80 Broadacres Drive)

SAVE THE DATE: 
2022 HISTORY FAIR


